
 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 9th November 2018 

 

 “ALADDIN” -  TUESDAY 18th DECEMBER AT 10:30 AM 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Today we have just been given an excellent opportunity for the school to go to the annual family 
pantomime at The Cambridge Arts Theatre .  On Tuesday 18th December, pupils in all year groups 
will  have the chance to see this years pantomime “Aladdin”. This special performance will  begin at 
10:30 am. 

 
Tickets for the pantomime cost £10.00 each and transport to and from school will be by coach. We 
are pleased that with the support of a grant from The Arts Theatre, the coaches will be fully funded. 
The normal cost of pantomime tickets, if you were to purchase them from the box office, are between 
£18.00 - £25.00 so we are pleased to be able to offer this at this fantasic price. 

 

If you would like your child to go to the pantomime, please log on to your Agora account and book a 
ticket for your child. We need to confirm numbers with the Theatre by Thursday 15th November. 

 

I am sure the children will thoroughly enjoy the excitment of an entire school trip to the theatre. We 
do understand that this is a very expensive time of year but felt it was too good an opportunity to 
turn down. As this is an extra curricular activity only children who have paid will be able to attend. 
There will be a number of staff who will remain at school to care for those pupils who do not attend. 

 

We feel this  will be a wonderful celebration to the end of the busy Autumn Term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Karen Martin 
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